
 
8th Grade Disneyland Trip Update 

 
The District has cancelled all travel for the rest of this 

school year. Unfortunately, this includes our 8th grade trip. We 
know how much everyone was looking forward to it, and we are 
really sorry! We wish there was better news.  
 

For the payments that were made in cash, or with check or 
money order to our school, we will be mailing refunds to everyone. 
This might take several weeks, since it all has to come from the 
district office. We do have a record of what everyone paid, and we 
will make sure it all gets back to everyone. There is no need to call 
the school office, we will automatically refund everyone’s 
payments. Refunds will be mailed to the address the school has 
on file. If you received your student’s report card, we have the 
correct address. If not, please do contact us to make sure we have 
updated information. 
 

If you made a payment as a tax credit, we unfortunately 
cannot issue a refund. Please make sure that you claim the tax 
credit on your taxes!  
 

We understand how much frustration and disappointment 
there is out there with so many things getting cancelled. We really 
wish our trip didn’t have to be one of them, but we need to keep 
everyone safe. We miss our students and hope that we can get 
back to some normalcy one day soon!  
 


